
-------- Original message -------- 
From: PowerClerk Notifications <DoNotReply@PowerClerk.com>  
Date: 9/12/22 12:07 (GMT-06:00)  
To:  
Subject: TNMP DG Customer Confirmation  
 

Dear CUSTOMER, 

TNMP has received a DG application for the following address and Company name. 

 Customer address: 

XXXX ADDRESS 
CITY, TX ZIP 

 Installer:  INSTALLATION COMPANY 

Please review and confirm that you completed or authorized the application through the 
link below. 

 Link to Customer Confirmation Form 

  

Best Regards,  

Texas-New Mexico Power Co 
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